
 
Steps Taken To Have Firearms Shipped To EGC 

 
 

As long as you are a member in good standing, here are the steps needed 
to get your purchase transferred thru the club. 
 
1. Inform: Mike Loehr at loehr37@hotmail.com, of the purchase you want to 

make. He will need the, make, model, caliber, and type of your purchase. 
Also, he will need to know the name of the business that the firearm is being 
purchased from. If that business needs a copy of the clubs FFL, he will need 
the E-Mail address of the businesses FFL, so he can forward them a copy. 

 
2. Make your purchase only AFTER contacting the clubs FFL. 
 
3. It is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to inform the seller that they need to set up 

their delivery to arrive on any Thursday, since this is the only day of the 
week that the club is open. The club only accepts deliveries during open 
hours. The club is NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR SHIPMENTS RETURNED TO 
THE SELLER, BECAUSE OF THREE FAILED DELIVERY ATTEMPTS. 

 
4. When you receive the tracking information, please forward it to the FFL 

so he knows when to expect delivery. 
 
5. You will be informed via E-Mail when your merchandise arrives at the 

club. 
 
FYI: Once your purchase has been made, bring a copy of your receipt, along 
with your FOID card or Concealed Carry permit, and you can fill out the 
BATF form 4473. 
 

FAILURE TO FOLLOW ANY OF THESE STEPS CAN RESULT IN HAVING 
YOUR PURCHASE RETURNED, AT YOUR EXPENSE! 


